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What have we been learning? 

Over the last few weeks, we have been set a computing challenge. We needed to 

use the different tools available on Microsoft Paint to make a comic strip of the 

Jungle Book.  

           

 

We then all looked at our friend’s comic and gave them warm and cool feedback. 

Following the suggestions our friends made about our comic strip, we then went 

back into the computer suite and used these suggestions to edit and improve one of 

our pieces.  

 In Maths, we have been counting forward and backwards in 2’s, 5’s and 10’s. Maybe 

you could continue to practise this with your child at home. Give them a starting 

number and see if they can mentally count on in either 2, 5 or 10. 

Next Week 

In English, we are going to be using our story 

plans to write our story. It will include a build-up, 

problem and resolution.   

In Maths, we will be looking at the different coins 

and solving some problems using them.  

Other News 

Open Afternoons are next week on Monday and 

Thursday. Please come into school through the 

main entrance. Open afternoon will be between 3-

3:25pm. From next week, your child will need to 

learn spellings from their spelling book.  

 


